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May 7, 2014 

Chicon 7 
c/o Dave McCarty 
2617 N Richmond 
Chicago, IL  60647 

Dear Dave: 

On behalf of the International Costumers’ Guild (ICG), I would like to thank the Chicon 7 Board again for their generous 
donation to the Pat and Peggy Kennedy Memorial Archives Fund in the amount of $1000.00.  The cheque arrived and has been 
credited to the Archive. 

The Pat and Peggy Kennedy Memorial Archives is continuing its work in 2014 to acquire and archive significant collections of 
photographs, video and paper ephemera that record the costuming arts and sciences in relation to Science Fiction 
conventions and other events where costumes are worn. The Archives is making additional historical photos available, and 
releasing new videos with footage of costumes from past conventions and other events, in support the ICG’s non-profit, 
educational mission. 

Chicon’s donation will help the Pat and Peggy Kennedy Memorial Archives to significantly increase its capacity to scan and 
process archival photos and other print media in its collection and make them available for reference and research. ICG 
Archivist Pierre Pettinger and ICG Gallery Administrator Bruce Mai both asked me to let you know how much this donation 
means to their work, and to pass on their personal thanks. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Philip Gust 
President, The International Costumers’ Guild 


